
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 15, 2020 

 

 

President Ashanti Hamilton 

Milwaukee Common Council 

200 East Wells Street  

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

Dear President Hamilton: 

 

For preparation and planning for the impacts of COVID-19 virus and recommendations from our 

Health Department, Department of Employee Relations, and the Center for Disease Control 

guidelines I issued an emergency proclamation on March 15, 2020 that is enclosed. 

 

Under s. 6-09-4-c of the Milwaukee City Charter I am asking you to convene the Common 

Council and confirm this proclamation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tom Barrett 

Mayor 

 

 

 


